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[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome Delegation of Kuwait headed by H.E. Ms. Mariam Alaqeel, Minister of Finance, Minister of State for Economic Affairs.

We recommend the following:

· Maintain the effectiveness of the pension system
· Continue efforts to empower women economically and politically
Presentation of third report under the universal periodic review shows active contribution to strengthen human rights in the country. We note, that Kuwait reaffirms its ongoing commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights and fundamental freedoms, through domestic laws and legislation as well as through its international obligations. 
We welcome the country efforts in continuation to strive for comprehensive development in all its various aspects, including that of disseminating a culture of human rights.


